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 UFLPA Instructions Have Been Published 

Today the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) released the strategy instructions of the Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act 
(UFLPA) which were expected to be released on June 21. The strategy instructions were required to be released to the trade in order 
to begin enforcement of the Act.  

A copy of the “Strategy to Prevent the Importation of Goods Mined, Produced, or Manufactured with Forced Labor in the People’s 
Republic of China” can be found on the DHS website. The enforcement of UFLPA begins on June 21, 2022. 
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